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How do we plan 
for the future?

Collaborate



Photo Credit: Rachel Potter, UAF. Redeployment of the Gulf of Alaska Ecosystem 

Observatory surface buoy in July 2020 from the R/V Sikuliaq.
Photo Credit: Jacqueline Overbeck, State of Alaska, Richard Buzzard preparing to 

test a Hydroball system 
Photo Credit: Rachel Potter, UAF. Rachel Potter and Hank Statscewich getting the 

HF Radar site at Nuvuk (Point Barrow) up and running in June 2018.

Photo Credit: Jacquelyn Overbeck, State of Alaska. Richard Buzzard and 

Jacquelyn Overbeck preparing an iGage water level system in rural Alaska.

How do we get more 
data on the chart?

Innovate



Build Enduring Relationships

How do we support 
indigenous 
communities?



Thank You
Hope to see you next year!


